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From: joy lopez <ranchovertical@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 11:42 AM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Comment Letter — Revisions to Proposed Bay-Delta Plan Amendments

To the Water Board,

As a Californian who grew up in the Delta ( my father managed a large paper mill in Antioch ) and who grew up do
Stream Surveys in the Feather River for the Forest Service as a Wildlife Technician, | have lived in both perspectives of
water. Currently living on the Tuolumne River | have an intimate relationship with water- and yet | cannot make a direct
suggestion to you, this issue has been so muddied. What | can urge you to do is avoid money pressures, group hysteria
on both sides, and make a decision based on actual data collection and observable science.

You can make a difference in the world to come .

Sincerely,

Joy Lopez





